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On behalf of the PTL, we would like to 
welcome everyone back for the 2020/2021 
school year!  PTL consists of parents and 
teachers working together to benefit all 
students by supporting school staff, promoting 
parents’ involvement in the school and 
assisting in efforts to provide for the school’s 
needs through volunteering and fundraising. 
 

Keep up to date on PTL Events 

Please “like” the St. John’s Facebook page 
where we post upcoming events and updates.    
 https://www.facebook.com/stjohnsracine.org /  

 

Another way to keep up to date is on the 

school’s website. www.stjohnsracine.org 

 

Watch for PTL newsletters to come out 

QUARTERLY this school year. 

 

PTL Contacts: 
 

Amanda Kotowski 
akotowski@wi.rr.com 

 
Amy Salinas 

gonzalezam02@hotmail.com 
 

 

PTL & COVID Restrictions 

Due to the restrictions and unknown for this 
upcoming school year, PTL will be limited in 
both school events offered and fundraisers 
held.  For example, we have reduced our 
budget by 65% for this 2020/2021 school 
year.  Our priority remains the safety of the 
staff and students as well as focus on 
education.   

PTL will aim to support activities that will 
benefit all students during the school day.  For 
example, we will still support classroom gifts 
(money which each teacher can use to 
purchase needed items for their classroom), 
student events during Lutheran Schools week 
and our drama program.  We are hopeful that 
COVID restrictions will lift by the end of the 
school year and therefore are budgeting 
money for an end of the year “Field Day” 
celebration for all students. 

 

Who can be a PTL member or 
volunteer? 
 
 Everyone is welcome to join and/or 

volunteer!  

 All meetings will be held via Zoom this 
upcoming school year.  PTL meetings will 
be held only once per quarter this school 
year.  

 There is no membership fee to join. 
 

PTL Programs & Fundraising 
 
The primary objective of the PTL is to provide 
our school with funds, programs, resources, 
and services that will enhance the education 
of every child and benefit the school. To meet 
this important objective, we will continue to 
hold several fundraisers throughout this 
school year.    
 

 

 
 

Dates to Remember 
 

October 
 

19:  Virtual Scholastic Book fair starts 

20:  Dine Out Night at Noodles 4-8 pm 

30:  Art to Remember order forms due 
 

See the 2020/2021 PTL “Save The Date” for 
more information! 
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